
1

Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Tanya Redding  

Address 
11595 Farm Dr 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3016437978  

Email 
tanya.redding@c21nm.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I’ve been a resident of Charles county since 1975. I have raise my kids here I work here I live here. I am a realtor here in this county. I 
have a very hard time not telling new buyers what a mess this county is. They should go to other counties that are better run. I 
certainly don’t ever shop in this county anymore since this mask mandate. I will drive the extra few miles to shop at McKeys in St. 
Mary’s County or go shopping at Belk and JCPenney in California. The mask mandate is against sarcastic social rights. If someone 
wants to wear a mask that’s their choice to dictate we have to wear a mask it’s just flat out wrong. Every time I’ve gone to the 
doctor and had blood work drawn after having to wear a mask my carbon dioxide levels are off the charts. That is not healthy says 
my doctor. But yet they still insist I wear a mask while I’m in their facility. This has got to end we need to get on.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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